
Caltrans  wants  input  into
bike-pedestrian plan
Caltrans is seeking comments on the draft State Bicycle and
Pedestrian Plan.

The document lays out the policies and actions Caltrans and
its partner agencies should take to achieve the department’s
statewide goals to double walking and triple bicycling trips
by 2020

The  draft  plan  describes  four  objectives—safety,  mobility,
preservation and social equity—with corresponding strategies
to bring the plan to reality. The intent is to complement
local and regional efforts already under way to create and
implement their own active transportation networks. 

The comment period will close on March 10. The final plan is
anticipated to be completed in April.

For more details about the meetings, webinars and commenting,
go online.
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